

December 31, 2015

Michael Massucci Kelly Law Offices 5521 W Lincoln Highway Crown Point, IN 46307

Dear Mr. Massucci:

Together we did something amazing! Words cannot fully express how grateful we are for your support!

You were a part of a very successful 2015 Peyton Manning Children's Hospital Toy Ride! Everyone in attendance could feel the significance of being a part of such a worthy cause. With your help, we were able to raise over \$16,000.00 and collect more than 2,800 toys for Peyton Manning Children's Hospital. We could not have held such a successful event without your generosity and support.

The PMCH Toy Ride Committee would like to thank you for your donated item(s) listed below:

\$2,500.00 Platinum Sponsorship

Plans are already underway for another PMCH Toy Ride in 2016. If you would like to be a part of this event either by becoming a Sponsor or by donating cash or toys, please contact us at (317) 538-5223 or jefflcox1@sbcglobal.net. We certainly hope you will partner with us next year.

Thank you again for your generous donation in support of the Peyton Manning Children's Hospital Toy Ride.

Sincerely,

PMCH Toy Ride Committee

Jeff Cox

Activities Officer

HOG Indianapolis Chapter No. 1